
 

 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
April 24, 2025 
Office of the Executive Director 
Division for Children and Family Services 
Contact: sonlatsa.jim@ndcfs.org 
505-567-0398 
 
 

Notice of Limited Office Services or Closure 
 

The Navajo Division for Children and Family Services (formerly Division of Social Services) personnel will 
be attending the Division-Wide 2025 Staff Symposium from April 28th - May 2, 2025. The offices will be 
closed or have limited services during this time. Normal services will resume on May 5th, 2025. Your 
understanding with the notice is appreciated. 
 
Should you require further information, please see the list below for urgent needs: 
 
Office of the Executive Director:    505-567-0398 
 
Navajo Financial Assistance Unit:     505-236-9546 
 
Department of Self-Reliance:      Gallup 505-722-8415 
       Window Rock 928-810-8553 
 
Developmental Disabilities Program:     928-699-4471 
 
Arizona Long Term Care Systems:     928-551-8376 
 
Navajo Treatment Center for Children and Their Families: 928-206-7725 
 
Navajo Indian Child Welfare Act Program:    928-871-7006 
 
Department of Family Services -  (928)871-7978 and (505)726-2672 for intake only.  
 
Department for Child Care & Development – all offices and centers will be closed. 
 
If it is an emergency, please call 911 for assistance. 
 
Employees will be monitoring emails for urgent matters. Emails are listed on the NDCFS website at 
https://ndcfs.org/directories/ 
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